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PE1723/AA: Essential tremor treatment in 
Scotland 
 

Thank you for your correspondence relating to ‘PE1723: Essential 
tremor treatment in Scotland’ and your inquiry relating to NHS Tayside’s 
application for a designated MRgFUS service.  
  
We should like to provide the following update to the Committee:  
  

• A Stage 1 application to National Services Division (NSD) was 
submitted in March 2023. However it was not possible to move to 
a fully developed business case at Stage 2 at that time due to a 
challenge relating to workforce support to develop the detailed 
business case required. 
  

• We can confirm that a new registration will be submitted to NSD by 
28 February 2024 in line with the required timescale. If this is 
approved, we can also confirm that the necessary additional 
support is in place to progress to the full application by 31 March 
2024.  
 

We trust this provides the Committee with assurance relating to NHS 
Tayside’s commitment to progressing a designated MRgFUS service.  
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